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Join Us!

Everyone is welcome!
BOARD MEETING
6:30 PM
REGULAR MEETING
7:00 PM

Meetings are held on the
third Tuesday of each month,
alternating between the
Adorni Center in Eureka
1011 Waterfront Drive,
in odd numbered months
and at The Clubhouse at
The Meadows,

2520-90 Hubbard Lane, Eureka

in even numbered months.
No meeting in December.

Piesident s Comer

We’ve done it again. Another successful agility trial is in the
books. All of your help is what made this event such a huge
success. I can't tell you how grateful I am to all who helped.
I'm afraid to start naming names, because if I do I will surely
leave someone out. But, as always, [ have to single out Irene
for being there for me.

The Barn Hunt was also a success and members even earned
new BH titles!! Members were the main labor force in mov-
ing the BH test along.

We will do a full debriefing of both the agility trial and the
Barn Hunt at our September meeting. (This month we do the
debriefing of the conformation show/obedience and rally tri-
als.)

Again, 1000 thank you's to everyone who pitched in.

See you all at our event at the Humboldt County Fair on
Tuesday 8/19 and again that evening at our regular monthly
meeting. Be there or be square!!!
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Have you heard?

From Sara Borok:

Karma and Hildy rocked at Barn Hunting

(as I knew they would)...

Karma got her first two qualifying scores for her
Novice Rats title and Hildy got one qualifying
score with a fourth place!!

Off to Mensona next!!

From Jon and Tricia Morgan:

Austin earned his CD and RA at LCKC.
Finished his CD with 3 1st places

(1 to finish, 2 extras)

Finished his RA with 5th, 2nd place and
got a RE leg with a 1st place.
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Have you heard?

From MaryAnn Wik:

At the end of July, at the Hilton Head Island Kennel Club,
North Carolina on July 19, 2014 Judge Mr. Norman B.
Kenny placed Playful Prince of Redwood Realm as
Winners dog for his first points. Erin Lumkin who is
Legolas co-owner with myself was super excited and at
he Greenville Kennel Club, North Carolina -

Friday 07/25/14 he placed

reserve which was very nice for the competition

Richmond Dog Fanciers Club, Inc. - Saturday 08/02/14 with Judge Ms. Elizabeth "Beth" Sweigart
PassionPaps Nite N White Satin - Hero wins a point at Richmond Dog Fanciers show today...
we were surprised and in shock... it's just a point but it's a start...so he is at 3 points.....and it
was nice sitting in on a meeting of the Northern Papillon Club of America.

Playful Poetry in Motion - Juliette, won her class with a blue ribbon (no points ) and Co-owned
Dream Weaver Figaro who is co-owned by Nancy Pec and myself was second to Hero but will
be going with a handler to get his majors he needs. We are very excited.

Richmond Dog Fanciers Club, Inc. - Sunday 08/09/14 with Judge Dr. Dale D. Simmons

Our beautiful boy, PassionPaps Nite N White Satin - Hero wins another point bringing his

total AKC points to 4 for winners dog we are moving along here.. Playful Poetry in Motion -
Juliette won her class with another blue ribbon in Bred by Exhibitor class and so we did not get
a point but we won a sweet blanket from ProPlan. Dream Weaver Figaro was absent this day
but will go on with a Handler to do his Majors
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Have you heard?

From Beverly Morgan Lewis :

Puck earned his MACh 4 at the Lost Coast Kennel Club trial, 7/20/2014!

No one was as surprised as I when Druid went overall High in Trial at our HumDOG CPE
agility trial this last weekend. I can't tell you how proud I am of this little man!!

LCKC_August 2014 4



LCKC_August 2014 5




Thank you

Emily Dalton

for all the

great pics!

See more on

our Facebook page.

LCKC_August 2014 6



LCKC_August 2014 7



MINUTES OF THE LOST COAST KENNEL CLUB
July 15, 2014, Adorni Center, Eureka

BOARD MEETING: Called to order by President Beverly Morgan Lewis at 6:34 p.m.

Present: Sara Borok, Emily Dalton, Sandra Gould, Beverly Morgan Lewis, Jill Otto, Kris Smith, Deb St Myers.

Minutes of the Last Meeting: MSAC to accept as published.

Report of the Treasurer: Sandra distributed and explained a Treasurer's Report for June and a preliminary report on the show.
According to the report, income will be about $7500, significantly higher than previous years. Costs were cut in many areas, raffle
made more.

Unfinished business: August 19 HumCo Fair dog event: Sandra will be gone; Sara will be in charge. “Things to do with dogs
outside.” Some equipment from different activities like agility, drive ball, barn hunt, etc. Plans can progress better after agility trials.
New Business: Emily reported that, via AKC, two show competitors were not eligible and need to return any prizes they won (did
not have individual registrations).

The Board meeting was adjourned at 7:00 p.m.

REGULAR MEETING: Called to order by President Beverly Morgan Lewis at 7:01 p.m.
Present: All of the above plus: Rose Kessler, Josephine Morrissey, Tina Moulton, and guest Kathy Sobilo.
Minutes of the Last Meeting: MSAC to accept as published.
Report of the President: Big thanks to everyone, especially Emily Dalton, who said she will do it again next year (applause). She
shared thank-you cards from judges.
Report of the Secretary: Mail: Catalogs, thank you from vendor, Bulldog club suggestions for judges.
Report of the Treasurer: Sandra shared a preliminary show report. See above.
Report of the Committees:
— Ring Practice: None currently. Anybody who wants practice should ask on the yahoo group. The mid-week club practice

didn't work.
— Newsletter: Kudos to Tina for a great newsletter, thanks to Emily for the show photos.

— Website: nothing new.
— B-OB Show: The missing rally equipment was found, stored at a member's house who didn't remember that it was there.

The show review will be at the August meeting. Irene has suggested buying a refrigerator for hospitality. MSAC to buy a
medium refrigerator and another ice chest (Sara/Emily). Jill has lost and found, and has returned everything with
identification.

— Agility Trial and Barn Hunt: Beverly didn't have a barn hunt judge until this morning due to lost communications. Two

judges will share, plus learning judges. Problem with entry: An exhibitor entered the trial, her dog got hurt, she notified the
secretary before closing, but her check was deposited instead of being shredded, causing bank fees. We agreed that this is a
problem between the exhibitor and the secretary, and the club should not be involved. Discussion of: Clothing ($40 for tie
die hoodies, $30 to members). Barn Hunt location at close end of field, for straw delivery, Friday-practice, Saturday-
competition. Food worker vouchers, Chocolate bars, Judges' gifts (Tshirt, choc bar, mug Starbucks gift certificate). Vendors
include Linda Lyman Pawssage Massage, video/photo; vendors are not charged, but are asked for donations for the worker
raffle. Workers: Layout and canopies, Thursday at 9:30. Need help all weekend with many jobs, workers get vouchers.
Friday set up at 9, then barn hunt, then agility match in the afternoon, take down Monday at 1:00. Recycle proceeds plus
agility match profits will be donated to HumDog Spay Neuter program. Need to buy wading pool for cooling dogs.
Discussion of food for hospitality.

Election of New Members: Beverly Brown of Eureka was elected to membership.

Unfinished Business:

— Woofstock: August 9. Application is sent in. Discussion of equipment needed and armbands/costs.

— Farm Store Pet Fair: Nothing out yet about this year.
— Hum Co Fair “Things To Do With Dogs Outside” August 19. Sara and Sandra will organize. Showing people different

activities. Setup by 11.
New Business:
— MB-F gave us paper LCKC signs.

— Deb said that there were only three responses to the suggestion of a handling seminar, which is not enough. Will try again
next spring before the show.

The regular meeting was adjourned at 8:45 p.m.

Respectfully submitted by Kris Smith, LCKC Secretary.
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